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“Let us remember: One book, one pen, 
one child and one teacher can change 

the world.” – Malala Yousafzai  



Welcome to APS, Holly 

Holly Meidinger grew up on a farm near Gackle, which is 
where she graduated. Holly and her husband have lived on a 

farm near Ashley for 40 years together where they raised two 
daughters who graduated from APS. She previously worked 
at the Ashley Medical Center where she was, “a jack of all 
trades but a master of none.” At the hospital she worked in 
dietary, housekeeping, laundry, and as a CNA. She says that 

school seems a lot less strict compared to when she was a 
kid and that kids act a lot looser around adults, but the big-
gest difference is that computers are everywhere. She was 
surprised by the amount of government restrictions on our 

lunches and noticed that there is less homemade food and 
less deserts compared to when she was a kid. Holly enjoys 
learning all of the personalities of the students. She says 
working at APS helps her keep in touch with her youth and 
enjoys working at APS because it keeps her busy and every-

one is friendly. 

 

STAFF SPOTLIGHT 
HOLLY MEIDINGER 
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SENIOR SPOTLIGHT 

Faith Dockter, daughter of Jason and Kelly Dockter is a senior 
at AHS. She will continue her education and track career at the 
University of Mary to pursue a degree in nursing on an athletic 
and academic scholarship. She loves spending her Sundays 
watching Netflix with her cats snowbell and dumpling. She has 
been active in volleyball, basketball, and track since a young 
age, and even has a state title for javelin under her belt. With 
her recent knee injury she is taking a break from basketball 
and preparing herself for track! Her favorite food is popcorn 
and she is an amazing baker. At school she enjoys anatomy 
and when the bell rings at 3:18. If she had to choose to become 
one animal it would be a panda because of how fluffy and cute 
they are. As the second semester is starting and high school is 
coming to an end she is going to miss seeing her friends every 
day. Faith is excited to start a new chapter in her life and be-
come a nurse.  



PRE-K NEWS 
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VISITORS AT SCHOOL 

Just a reminder that any 

visitor coming into the 

school building  NEEDS 

to check into the office.  

Our job as a staff is to 

educate our students, but 

it is also our job to do 

whatever we can to keep 

them safe.  Parents, if you 

are picking your students 

up during the school day, 

please meet them in the 

office. If you have any 

questions or concerns 

with this policy please 

reach out to Mr. Doane. 
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TITLE NEWS 

The younger elementary Title Reading kids have been working on recogniz-
ing words, sounding words out, and learning about prefixes and suffixes. A 
favorite game they enjoy is sight word memory with a twist. When they find 
a sight word match, they must use it in a sentence correctly in order to keep 
the pair and go again. In Title Math we have been working on our math 
facts, place value, and using manipulatives to describe addition and subtrac-
tion problems. 
  
The upper elementary students have been focusing on fractions (adding, 
subtracting, multiplying, and dividing) and rounding numbers. In Title Read-
ing they have been using Venn diagrams to compare and contrast settings 
and character traits from different stories. We have also been focusing 
more on cause and effect this month. The sixth grade students in Title have 
been reading more non-fiction text and using questioning throughout the 
story to better understand the material. 
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Congratulations to Alexis Kempf, daughter of Michelle and John Kempf, for being selected as 
North Dakota’s Region IV Member of the Month! The ND State Director and team selected Alex-
is. Something new that we did this year as a chapter and school was bringing awareness to World 
Prematurity Awareness Day – which was led by Alexis. Alexis volunteers for many, many differ-
ent tasks and brings leadership skills to the table. 

Other News: 

· Faith Dockter and Colton Martz attended the December school board meeting to update the 
board members and public on what FBLA has been up to in recent months and what our future 
plans are. 

· We sold Candy Cane grams once again. Thank you to all those who purchased candy canes! 

· This year, we had a candy “guessing jar” competition that was open to all teachers PreK-High 
School. The winning class was Mrs. Paulsrud’s Fourth Graders! They demonstrated their critical 
thinking skills when they came in as a class to guess. 

· When we get back from Christmas break, we will continue to work on BAA’s and State Projects. 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 





Ashley and Wishek School Boards adopted the below Sportsmanship 

Guidelines. 







 JANUARY HOLIDAYS & HAPPENINGS  

Holidays 
 
New Years Day 
Martin Luther King Jr. Day 
Australia Day 
National Book Month 
National Thank You Month 
National Eye Care Month 
National Volunteer Blood Donor Month 
National Soup Month  
 
Symbols of January: 

 Birthstone: Garnet 

 Flower: Carnation 
Zodiac signs: Capricorn and Aquarius 
 
History: 
 
January was named after the Roman god Janus. Janus is also the 
Roman word for door. The god Janus had two faces which allowed 
him to look forwards into the coming year and backwards into the 
past year. 
 
The original Roman calendar only had 10 months. January and 
February were not included, but were added later.  
 
Fun Facts about January 

 On average, it is the coldest month of the year in 
the Northern Hemisphere. 

 It is the second month of winter. 

 In the Southern Hemisphere January is a summer 
month the equivalent of July. 

 For a long period of European history, the start of 
the New Year occurred in March. 

Ashley Public School 

703 W Main Street 

Ashley ND, 58413 

(701)288-3456 
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Superintendent 

Jason Schmidt 

 

Principal 

Chris Doane 

Ashley Public School 

“Reaching full potential 

through seeing, doing, ap-

plying” 

We believe that 

 Learning is a life long pro-

cess 

 Our students have the right 

to learn in a safe, healthy, 

and non-coercive environ-

ment. 

 In the value of communica-

tion 

 The entire school commu-

nity (teachers, students, 

parents) share in the re-

sponsibility for learning. 

Check us out on Facebook.  Our Fa-

cebook page is Ashley Public School 

https://www.ducksters.com/holidays/new_years_day.php
https://www.ducksters.com/biography/martin_luther_king_jr.php
https://www.ducksters.com/holidays/australia_day.php

